
NASA’s Marshall Space Flight Center Awards 
Advanced Security Camera Contract To 
Columbia-Based A3 Communications

The National Aeronautics and Space Administration 
(NASA)’s George C. Marshall Space Flight Center of 
Huntsville, Alabama recently awarded Columbia, South 
Carolina-based A3 Communications, Inc. with a sole 
source contract for the acquisition and configuration 
of 10 high definition Axis video cameras along with the 
coordinating hardware and video management software. 

A3 Communications regularly provides similar products 
and services to commercial and public clients across 
the Southeast, but was recently recognized by NASA as 
“uniquely qualified” to fulfill the statement of work. So 
much so, that A3 was awarded a sole source contract, 
meaning the government had sufficient capability 
information to award the contract on a non-competitive 
basis. 

“We are absolutely thrilled to be working with NASA and 
to provide the government with top-of-the-line cameras 
and technology,” said Joe Thomas, Chief Executive Officer 
of A3 Communications.

The Axis cameras being provided to NASA are state-of-
the-art, including features such as: high definition video; 
multiple video streams; remote focus and zoom; strong 
exterior casings designed for extreme temperatures and 
elements; sleek design and power over Ethernet.

To discuss surveillance options for your company, or 
to find out more about how A3 Communications can 
implement advanced technology and communication 
systems into your office, contact the sales staff by 
calling (803) 744-5000. For complete information on the 
company, visit www.A3Communications.com. 
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Right: A3 Communications employee Tristan Soule 
works to configure NASA’s 10 new security cameras.
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